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NSX RELEASE  30 March 2020  

 
 

 

REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION  

 

E-Plus Limited (‘8EP’ or ‘the Company’) advises that, it is not in a position to release its Annual 
Report for the year ended 31 December 2019 and therefore, requests a voluntary suspension be 
applied to the Company’s securities. 

 

As a result of the Malaysian Government extending the Movement Control Order (MCO) until 
14 April 2020, the Company has not been able to complete the audit.   

 

Under the current MCO, the Company will be in a position to release the Annual Report on or 
around 27 April 2020, however, will keep NSX and investors updated during the period of 
suspension in relation to the above. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 
Investor Relations Team 
Email: investor.relations@eplusglobal.com 
Phone: +60 3 7491 9233 
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